

Keeping families close

October 4, 2022

Dahm Brother's Company Inc. Mr. Chris Dahm 743 Valley St Dayton, OH 45404-1996

Dear Mr. Dahm.

Thank you for the donation of gutter cleaning at Ronald McDonald House Charities Dayton on 9/28/2022. We appreciate your thoughtfulness and your support of our mission to provide community, comfort, and hope to families with seriously ill children.

Special donations like yours enable RMHC Dayton to make a difference in the lives of thousands of families each year and ensures they the resources to make their stay as pleasant as possible under the circumstances. When they need it the most, families have a home-away-from-home while coping with the needs of critically ill, hospitalized babies and children.

Donating your time and services to help us maintain the property is truly appreciated. Thank you again for choosing to support the families served by RMHC Dayton.

Be Well. tact phon neighbor

Rita Cyr

Executive Director